
I have no greater JOY than to hear that my children are walking in truth. 3 John 1:4 
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 ATHLETICS 

Soccer – The Crusaders took second place in 
the conference tournament. All of the students 
improved greatly over the course of the 
season.  

Volleyball – We are half done with the 
volleyball season already. We have a high 
participation level among our students. The 
Conference tournament is on Saturday, 
November 8, at RCLS.  

Our athletic program is a valuable part of our 
school. Through athletics the students have 
the opportunity to learn to work together as 
teams. They develop social skills, learn about 
responsibility and goal setting. Our coaches 
work hard to set a positive Christian example 
for all of our young athletes.  

 

Dates to Remember 
Nov. 3 No School – Parent/Teacher 

Conferences 

Nov. 5 Board of Christian Ed. Meeting 

Nov. 6 VB –Silo at Lake City 

Nov. 7 Picture Day 

Nov. 8 VB – Conference Tournament 

Nov. 15 Hope LHS Auction 

Nov. 26 1:00 Early Dismissal 

Nov. 27-28 No School – Thanksgiving 

 

BUILDING PROJECT 

Since last month’s edition, flooring 
installation has begun. Each day we are 
closer to completion. The tile floors and 
baseboards have been laid. The gym floor is 
also down. The next step on the gym 
flooring is all of the detail work of painting 
and finishing.  

 

END OF THE QUARTER 

The first quarter of school ends on October 
31. Parent-Teacher conferences will be on 
Monday, November 3. We look forward to 
this opportunity to talk with parents.  

 

CHAPEL OFFERINGS 

We have designated our offerings to Will 
Fowler, a student in a Lutheran school in 
Alabama dealing with muscular dystrophy 
and a Military Project through Fort Wayne 
Seminary. To date, we have collected almost 
$500. The students and families have been 
joyfully giving! 

 

WELCOME BACK, MRS. EBERSOLE! 

We are happy to have Mrs. Ebersole back 
with us after her leave for the birth of 
Madison. Many thanks to Mrs. Meilner for 
her dedicated hours of service while Mrs. 
Ebersole was at home.   

 

 

  


